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Re: DocketNo. R-04-021

Revisionsto RadiumWaterQuality Standards

DearMs. Gunn:

I havespentmy entire professionalcareer,andmostofmy youth, studyingthe environmentand
ways to protect it. As an Environmental-WaterResourcesEngineerand licensedwastewater
operator,it is my opinionthat impositionofwaterqualityradiumstandardswhichwill indirectly
leadto radioactivewasterequiring storageat one of ournation’s few, andalreadychallenging
radioactivewastefacilities makeslittle sense. Radiumin naturallyoccurringconcentrationshas
not beenshownto be a significantenvironmentalor healthrisk. To place an arbitrary water
quality limit uponit that requiresproductionof a radioactivewastematerialwhich will beboth
anenvironmentalandahealthrisk, causesaproblemratherthansolvingone.

I urge the Board to considerwaterquality limits which are typical for the natural occurring
radiumconcentrationof thegroundwatersof ourstate.

Thankyou for yourconsiderationofmy comments.
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